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Convivial Conversation and Cuisine for Williams Faculty, Staff and Community Members

Board Corner 
Dear Faculty Club Members,

Fall is here! Time does indeed move too quickly. 
But this is good since it affirms the cycle of life 
which many of us were deprived of over the past 
couple of years. So, onward and upward!

The Board hosted our first Friendly Friday of 
the school year on September 2nd with more 
than 60 community members, faculty, staff and 
retirees in attendance. The day was warm, the 
food was delicious, and the conversations were 
lively.  Several departments and colleagues 
attended together, celebrating the start of the 
new school year. Let’s try to encourage this 
sense of community in the coming year.

October 14th is the next Club event; a Family 
Friendly Cookout co-sponsored by the Spouses 
& Partners Office. Children are welcome—not 
often the case for Faculty Club activities—so 
this is a rare opportunity to have your children 
join you for this special event. Tours of the 
Faculty House will be offered, and some games 
for children of all ages will be on hand. Here’s 
hoping for beautiful fall weather and a good 
turnout!

Please make plans to attend a talk with Provost 
Eiko Maruko Siniawer, Friday, January 13th, 
5pm-7pm. She will discuss her new book, Waste: 
Consuming Postwar Japan, available through 
Cornell University Press. All members of the 
Williams and local community are welcome and 
refreshments will be served. 

Faculty Club Board member and local artist 
Jack Leavey has offered to display a painting 
that served as his entrance exam to the United 
Scenic Artists Union in the 1980s. It is an 
awesome painting that we hope to hang in the 
Faculty House Living room sometime in the 
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next few months as a temporary exhibit. Jack 
will give a talk about his work at a date to be 
determined so stay tuned!

We hope to see you soon!

Alison
Alison Roe O’Grady 
President, Faculty Club Board of Governors 
aogrady@willliams.edu

P.S. Just a reminder, all Williams faculty, 
staff, retirees and their spouses/partners are 
automatic Faculty Club members!

FAMILY FRIENDLY COOKOUT
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 14TH, 4:30-7:00PM

at the Faculty House/Alumni Center

All Club members & their children welcome

Beef & Veggie Burgers & Beef Hot Dogs
Salad, Chips & Deli Pickles

Iced Tea, Lemonade, Coffee, Tea & Decaf

Beer & Wine available for purchase

https://www.cornellpress.cornell.edu/book/9781501725845/waste/#bookTabs=1
mailto:aogrady%40willliams.edu?subject=


Mondays Wednesdays Thursdays

10/03 – Pizza Bar:  a variety of 
selections from veggie to meat

10/05 – Honey Jalapeno Fried 
Chicken Sandwich

10/06 – Macaroni & Cheese 
Bar

10/10 – Spaghetti & Meatballs 
with Italian Sausage

10/12 – Build Your Own 
Noodle Bowl

10/13 – Chicken Cordon Bleu 
Sandwich

10/17 – Chicken Carbonara 10/19 - Teriyaki Salmon 10/20 – Fried Chicken & 
Waffles

10/24 – BBQ Pulled Pork 10/26 – Beef Stroganoff 10/27 – Clam Rolls

10/31 – Cheesesteak 
Sandwich

October 2022

Faculty Club Mystery Book Club 

WHEN:  Friday, October 28th, 1:30 pm

WHERE:  Milne Public Library Conference 
Room

WHAT: Arnaldur Indridason’s “Operation 
Napoleon,” an international thriller sweeping 
from modern Iceland to America and Nazi 
Germany at the end of WWII.

Contact Jean Vankin at (413) 458-5606 or 
jvankin@williams.edu if you have questions.

October Lunch Buffet Menu
The Faculty House will be open for buffet lunch on Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays — 
$11.00 for members and $13.00 for non-members, for the academic year.

Club Hours:	 8:30 am – 3:30 pm, Mon. - Fri.
Lunch Hours:	 11:30 am – 1:30 pm, Mon.,  
	 Wed., & Thurs.
Club Phone:	 (413) 597-2451
Fax:	 (413) 597-4722
Reservation Line:	 (413) 597-3089
Website:	 http://faculty-club.williams.edu
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Carl Samuelson,  
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BOARD OF GOVERNORS

Yankee Magazine is predicting 
a late start to the 2022 Fall 
Foliage Season with peak 

viewing in the Berkshires from 
October 5th-21st.

Happy peeping!
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